
PHOTOGRAPH RELEASE NOTICE 
 

 
Pictures of Child Care Enhancement Program (CCEP) 
participants, adult workers, parents and children are 
taken occasionally for power point presentations for 
awareness of this grant, provider portfolios and use 
within the program. 
 
Most pictures are of the site and improvements made to 
the site. Children love their picture taken and often want 
to be in the photo, or group activities are going on in the 
area being photographed.  No children’s names will be 
used or gathered for any of our projects.  
 
This photo release is not event or time specific, rather it 
shall serve as a general release for all photos taken at 
this child care site.  
 
If you do not want your child in a picture please let your 
provider know or you can write a note to me with the site 
name and child’s name; then I can have the child in a 
different area while I’m taking pictures.  
 

 Providers, please have all families sign a general 
photograph form.  

 
Thank You, 
 
Terri Hansen 
Child Care Enhancement Program Coordinator 
Lane Community College/ Lane Family Connections 
4000 East 30th Ave 
Eugene, OR 97405 
(541) 463-3304 


